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Sunday 

10:00 a.m. 

5:00 p.m. 

 
Sunday Bible School 

9:00 a.m. 

 
Wednesday Bible Study 

5:30 p.m. 

6:30 p.m. 
 

WELCOME VISITORS! 

Lessons for Today:  
AM: “Life: What It’s All 
About…” 
     Luke 12:16-21 
                  Randy Medlin 
 
PM: “For the Lord!” 
     Col 3:23 
                  Andrew Kingsley 
 

This Week 
Making announcements:  

Sunday - 10:00 am: Ray Sherer 
Sunday–   5:00 pm: Tucker Presley  

 
Inner City Ministry: Resumes 9/10/18 
Ladies’ Bible Class: Resumes 9/11/18 
5:30  Wed. Bible Study/Auditorium: 
“I Believe Because…” - Mitch Grubb 
6:30 Wed. Bible Study/Auditorium: 

“Last Things/End Times”—Todd Brenneman 
Camellia Gardens Apts. Bible Study:  

Thursdays, 5:15 pm 
Men’s Bible Class: Fridays, 6:30 am, 

Studying Deuteronomy 2 
Elizabeth Wright Apts. Service:   

Sundays, 8:00am 

Records You Help Make 
   

Sunday Bible Study                           373 
Sunday Morning Worship                       498 
Sunday Evening                                                    372 
Hispanic Ministry          (8/19/18)                   72 
Elizabeth Wright Apts., Sunday AM                                28 
Inner City                        Resumes Sept. 10  
Wednesday Evening—6:30            357 
Wednesday Evening—5:30             108 
General Fund Contributions                  $24,052.40 
Hispanic Min. Contributions         (8/19/18)       $126.50 
Weekly Budget                     $24,147.00 
Weekly Contribution Avg., 2018        $23,248.30 
  

                
 
    
                  READ THE MANUAL! 
  

If you’ve ever bought a new vehicle you know that one of the things 

supplied is an owner’s manual.  (Check in the dash pocket).  There are some 

(many) folks who’ve owned a car for years but have never read the manual. 

I heard about one guy who noticed the manual and decided, on a 

whim, to read it.  He was amazed at all the stuff his car had that he didn’t 

know about.  He realized that he’d been doing things manually that the car 

was set up to do automatically.  He didn’t even know he had a wiper on the 

rear window! 

He realized that he’d not been taking advantage of all that the 

manufacturer had provided.  Note: it wasn’t that these options weren’t 

provided ... he was just ignorant of the provisions and wasn’t taking 

advantage of them. 

That’s what reading the Bible will do for you.  There are some really 

amazing things God has provided for every believer.  The problem comes 

when we don’t consult the manual and don’t know how things work and what 

rich blessings the Owner has promised to His people.  Before all else fails, 

read the manual! 

-R. Medlin 
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Today’s Activities: 
  
 L2L Kickoff Lunch after AM in FH 
 
Baby Boy Tea for Kana Kingsley in 
the FP 3 to 4:30 pm 
 
College Students Meet & Greet 
UCC in FH after PM service 

 
Focus on One Another 
  
 
“Therefore encourage one 
another with these words.” 
  

I Thessalonians 4:18 



 

Worship Leaders 
 

August 26, 2018 
 
10:00 a.m.   
Song Leaders:   Jason Isbell AM & PM 
Main Prayer:  Eric Brown 
Preside at Table:  Will Freeman 
Scripture Reading:  Jim Forrester  
Closing Prayer:  Anthony Stanaland 
 
Serve Communion: Brian Kasarjian, Joe 
Kelly, Charlie Knapp, Charles Labriola, 
Sam Lett, Sam Long, Rob Lyle, Randall 
Mathis, Don McLeod, Keith Mock, Adam 
Moore, Edgar Norman, Hue Don Norris, 
Dylan Norton, Todd Oliver, Christopher 
Ours, Mark Pace 
 
5:00 p.m.        
Main Prayer:  Ed Redman 
Scripture Reading:  Barry Buford 
Closing Prayer:  Joey Wiginton 
Serve Evening Communion:  Kevin Long 
& Don Reynolds 
 
 

Others Who Serve: 
Chairman and Co-Chairman of the 
Elders:  Hue Don Norris & Phil Norton 
 

Nursery   
AM:      Allison Hilyer & Ann Welch 
PM:      Stephanie Bates & Reilyn 
 
Greeters   

East: Austin & Cooper Knapp 
                                 Gavin Lyle 
West: Robby & Stephanie Bates 
 
Ushers  

East: Mike Barlow 
West: Woody Wordlaw 
 
Doorman    
East: Jason Isbell  
West: Volunteer 
 

Those In Need of Our Prayers 
 
Alexis Ward’s sister, Zibiah Cunningham, is working to regain the strength in her 
left leg. 
James Deason has moved to Crowne Healthcare, room 26. 
Wilson DePriest is home and getting better. 
Richard Grah’s collar bone is not healing well and he may be facing surgery soon. 
Mitch Grubb is home and continuing to improve. 
Sandra Honaker is to have a bone biopsy September 4th. 
Dennis Itson (and Nancy) returned to MD Anderson in Houston on August 23 
where Dennis is undergoing additional testing to determine his next course of  
treatment. 
Helen Lester came home Thursday and is “doing OK” and sounding stronger. 
Dorothy Mosby’s doctor is working to find the cause of her anemic issues. 
Barbara Norris is home but struggling with blood pressure issues. 
Turner Paseur has moved to John Knox Nursing Home, room 145 
Robert Waggoner suffered a mild stroke Aug. 20th. He is home recovering with a 
slight slurring of speech and weakness in his right hand. 
 

Those confined, dealing with ongoing health problems, and military:  Dan Alexander,   
Peggy Bailey, Tammy Brewer, Edith Bryant, Bannie Burt, Pierre Caldwell, Eddie Clark, Blois & Lucy 
Clifton, Wally & Sharon Colburn, James & Rebecca Deason, Kathleen Dees, James & Joyce Duncan, 
Jeanette Enloe, Carlton Freeman, Sandra Honaker, Bob Hudson, Gail & Tomi Hudson, Dottie Hug-
gins, Dennis Itson, Laura Jenkins, Sandra Jones, Sara Jones, Martha Keel, Helen Lester, Lynn McDan-
iel, Nelta McLeod, Charles Mills, Bruce Morton, Turner & Geraldine Paseur, Georgia Porter, Caleb 
Richardson (Military), Laura Spencer, Lynne Spencer, Ashley Stanaland,    Omega Tatum, Tom & 
Suzy Taylor, Rose Turner, Sherry Wadsworth, Marie Ward, Dan Winstein.  
 

Announcements 
 

L2L Kickoff Luncheon will be today after our AM service in the Fellowship Hall. Bring your favorite 
dish and 1 side. Drinks and desserts will be provided. 

There will be a Baby Boy Tea honoring Kana Kingsley today from 3 to 4:30 pm in the Fireplace 
Room. Kana is registered at Storkland and Target. To participate in a group gift, see Kay Dutton. 

UCC welcomes our college students back today! After the PM service tonight, all of UCC will be 
hosting a Meet & Greet for our students in the Fellowship Hall. This gathering will also serve as 
the opportunity to sign up for the Adopt-A-Student program. If you are interested, please come 
prepared to do that. We are asking for attendees to bring finger foods and please sign up to bring 
Freezers of Homemade ice cream!  Sign up sheets are in both foyers. See Andrew or Shannon 
with questions. 

The Inner City Planning Meeting is tomorrow night at 6 pm at the Inner City church building. 

Monday Night Ladies’ Bible Class is tomorrow night at the Lathams’. Lesson 9, Days 3/4. 

Our  Fifth Wednesday night SINGING will be this Wed., the 29th at 6:30 pm. Everyone from sixth 
grade on up will meet in the auditorium instead of having classes. The 5:30 pm class will be held 
as normal. 

Sign up to host a Jr. Youth Devo on the UYM table in the middle foyer. 

UCC is hosting Our AREA WIDE SINGING  Sept. 7th at 7 pm.  Bring snacks, your voices & let us 
SING! 

Our 50th Anniversary at this location is coming up on September 9. We have cards out for you to 
mail to former members to come back for this special time of worship and fellowship. Dr. Eulie R. 
Brannan will be speaking during the worship service and Jon Hazelip will be speaking during the 
Bible Study. If you have any pictures of the early years, please share these with Joey Wiginton, so 
we can put together a slide show. Pictures will be returned to you. 

Senior Servants Potluck is  Sept. 14, 6 pm in the Fellowship Hall. Sign up in the East Lobby. 

Mount Dora Children’s Home Food/Supply Drive is running until Sept. 16th and all items may be 
placed under the UYM table in the middle foyer. Give all gift cards to Leon or Sharon. Thank you. 

The training for the prison ministry will be Sept. 22nd at 8 am at the Frazer Methodist building. 

Operation Christmas Joy 2018  has begun! Pick up your shoeboxes with instructions to fill for the 
needy children in Panama. They are in both foyers. Questions go to Sara Bills or Elenore Conley. 

 

Youth & College Activities: 
 
    
                              Youth: August 
26th—L2L Kickoff luncheon after AM         
services 
 
   College: August 
 
26th—College Ice Cream Fellowship at UCC 
27-31—Devoted 24/7 Week @ Faulkner 
29th—Deadline to sign up for Fall Retreat 


